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Subject:  Competition Law and Policy Training - Consumer Associations 

  

The Hellenic Competition Commission (“HCC”) together with BEUC, the European 

Consumer Organisation, will hold a competition law and policy training on Monday 28 

June (3.30 – 5.30 pm local time) and Tuesday 29 June 2021 (3.30 – 6.30 pm local 

time).  

The training is part of a series of actions of the HCC in order to strengthen the 

participation of consumer associations in the implementation of competition law. It is the 

second training event organised by the HCC following the one on March 16, 2021 in 

collaboration with the Cypriot Commission for the Protection of Competition. For more 

information on the first training event see here (p.56-58, NewsLetter 4). 

You can find the programme of the training event here. 

https://www.epant.gr/en/enimerosi/publications/newsletters/item/1412-issue-4.html
https://www.epant.gr/files/2021/consumers/Agenda_competition-law-training-HCC-BEUC-2021.pdf

